
Pilon, Janet

Subject: 310 Frances Ave

Original Message 
From: Donna Wood

Sent: May 20, 2019 7:51 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: 310 Frances Ave

Dear Honourable Mayor and Council, Please do not allow this massive project to go ahead. Please take back control of
our surroundings. This is a detriment to our environment. Please take responsibility for it.
Thank You John and Donna Wood 301 Frances Ave

Sent from my iPhone
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